
Dear Santa,
My greatest wish has already been
granted! Several months ago I acquired a
lady friend my own size. Sweet Potato and
I are tiny, fuzzy, and adorable. We love
going out in the paddock together,
playing chase games, and sometimes
making the humans work hard to capture
us. For Christmas, there are some small
things my friends and I could use. When the bugs are biting, we wear
fly masks to protect our eyes and our ears when we go outdoors.

They are made of mesh so that we can see right through. I need one for myself
and some of my bigger friends also need theirs replaced (they take a lot of
abuse when we play!) If you are kind enough to bring me a new fly mask, I
promise not to let Mouse yank it off and run around carrying it in his mouth.

Whenever it’s important that my colleagues and I be sparkling clean, we get
bathed in Orvus shampoo. It works especially well for keeping my white parts
white! If you would bring us some, we’ll be looking our best all year long.

Most importantly, the humans who make sure we live in the lap of luxury have

set up a “GIVING TREE” at the farm. Apparently they are seeking monetary
donations to pay for all the stuff we need on a regular basis. They say hay,
food, treats, pedicure appointments and visits from the lady who puts needles
in our necks costs a lot of money. The herd would be thankful for your
support so we can keep on living the life of Riley at the beautiful place we
call our home.

Despite my name I have been a very good boy this year,

AlCapony (and my girlfriend Sweet Potato)
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